
2015/2016 Band Parents Board 
GJHSbandparents.inc 

PO Box 2683, Grand Junction, CO  81502 
Band Director:  Isaac Lavadie/Isaac.Lavadie@d51schools.org 

 
President:  Jennifer McKenzie / jmmckenzie81506@gmail.com fundraising:  Carrie Hessel / chessel62@q.com 
Vice President:  Bernie Moreno / bmoreno@bresnan.net  Jazz Events:?? 
Secretary:  Kim Chambers / kimilou22.kc@gmail.com  50/50 Raffle:  Lori Jacobsen / urgentcookie@gmail.com 
Treasurer:  Ray Bonelli / raybonelli1212@msn.com  Uniforms:  Ally Rajnowski / alysonraj@gmail.com 
Communications:  Becky Lee / GJRealtorBeckyLee@gmail.com Pit Parents/Truck:  David Moreno & Kevin Edens 
Marching Accessories Chair:  Corrinne Pitman    Food:  Nita Brammeier / nita.bramm@gmail.com 
Medic:  Ruth Merlino / rmerlino4@yahoo.com 
 

Meeting Norms:  *set cell phones to silent *contact Jennifer or Isaac if unable to attend 
*start and end on time *agenda, minutes, and other documents 

 
                               GJHS Band Parents Meeting 
                                            GJHS Band Room 
                                            October 12, 2015 

  
Secretary:  Minutes from September 14, 2015 approved.  Minutes will be posted on Facebook for all 
band parents. 
 
President:  Welcome and introductions.   
 
Treasurer:  Our current balance as of 10/12/15 is  $10,475.84  
 
Committee updates: 
 
Uniforms:  Uniforms are clean and ready for State Qualifier and State completion.  Ally has volunteers 
for both events. 
 
Medic:  We had one sprained ankle and one fainter during the parade at Colorado West.  We are still 
missing permission slips/consent to treat.  Ruth is in need of volunteers for all future events.  Please 
contact Ruth if you are able to help. 
 
Communications:  Facebook numbers are up.  Please continue to “like” and “share” events posted on 
Facebook. 
 
50/50 Raffle:  We will be contacting volunteers who signed up to help with the raffle.  We usually sell 
the raffle tickets and football games and concerts. 
 
Pit:  We need at least 12 volunteers for State Qualifier and State.  Please contact David or Ray if you are 
able to help. 
 
Food:  Thank you to everyone who donated side dishes/desserts for Colorado West, there was plenty of 
food for all students!  Nita has requested $2000 for food and snacks for State Qualifier and State 
Competition.  We will supplying food for State on Friday for lunch and dinner and Saturday lunch. 
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Fundraising:  Chick-fil-A brought in $381.52 which was significantly lower than last year.  We feel the 
band needed to be at the fundraiser throughout the event to help increase profits.  We still need a 
committee chair for Swinging Sweets which will be held December 11, 2015.  Carrie is looking into a 
fundraiser in which we would be selling oranges.  More info will follow. 
 
 
Other: 
 
Hotels for State Competition:  Guys will be staying at the Hampton Inn in Loveland and girls will be 
staying at the Fairfield Inn in Loveland.  These hotels are in the same parking area.  Hot breakfast will be 
provided by the hotels. 
 
FYI…when the Band Parent Board reserves rooms for out of town events, it is for the band students and 
chaperones only.  Parents are responsible for obtaining your own rooms. 
 
 


